
 

When: Valentine’s Day 

Friday, February 14th 

 

 

Tickets: 

 

Each child will receive 1 free ticket  

 

Additional tickets can be purchased for 

$0.50 each or 5 for $2.00 in your child’s 

classroom 
 

 

Donations needed! 

Please send all nut free cakes, cupcakes, cookies and treats 

with your child on Friday morning, or drop-off between 7:00-

8:30am (North campus – former Fessenden building)   

Volunteers are also needed…  

…for set up (7:30-8:25am) and wrap-up (1:30-2:45pm). 

Please email Shannon at ojmshedden@gmail.com if you are 

interested. 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 
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